
Project Update: March 2017 
 
In second half of February and in March we conducted two short field surveys in surroundings 
of Kraljevo where, according to the plan, we measured snakes, took tissue for DNA analysis and 
mapped the habitats.  
 
We had our first recaptured viper. We filmed a short HD video on the field and uploaded it on 
You Tube (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0ikPaZVwnlw&feature=youtu.be). We filmed 
releasing nose-horned viper to her habitat after measurement. 
 
 Apart from this, we held lecture at primary school ‘’IV Kraljevački bataljon’'. 
 

  
Fig.1 Lecture at primary school Fig.2 Lecture at primary school 

  
Fig.3 Recaptured juvenile nose-horned viper  Fig.4 Female nose-horned viper 
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